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From: zoe wiens 
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 1:12 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: 2120 Quadra street

Hello, 
 
I am an owner of 833 princess Ave. With all the residential homes along Princess Ave. we have a shortage of street 
parking. 2120 Quadra boarders Princess Ave. and the development taking away any of our parking concerns me. I am all 
for the development and improving the neighbourhood but the current residents parking needs to stay the same. 
 
Thank you, 
Zoe Wiens  
833 Princess 

 


